
                                 Circular Keys Chorus Membership Report 

                                                       As at 24th April 2013. 

 

As another year comes to an end we look back at memorable ‘happenings’ in the 
life of C.K.C. 

Those of us that were fortunate to travel to Denver in October for the Sweet 
Adelines Convention 2012,  had a fabulous time, singing, shopping, rehearsing, 
meeting other women of like mind, and best of all getting to know each other just 
that little bit more. So many happy memories to share and reflect back on.  Also 
our thoughts were always with those members that were unable to be with us at 
that time – but continued to give us tremendous support, before, during and 
after. 

C.K.C. also attended our annual Convention at Canberra in May 2012 - for 
assessment only.  Again another valuable time in chorus life. 

We held our latest Membership Workshop in March 2013 where we had 16 
ladies come along of which three are still attending, hopefully to become full 
members. 

Christmas was another wonderful ‘singing’ experience for us  as we were invited 
to sing in the City streets over two evenings covering six hours and had excellent 
exposure. 

Last December we were again  invited to attend the two dinners for The Royal 
Sydney Yacht Squadron.  These two evenings are always met with enthusiasm by 
all members and the diners also appreciate all that we present. 

C.K.C. also put on a fabulous show at The Concourse at Chatswood – again 
attendance was at a maximum and a great night was had by all. 

Current  Members :-  67  (This includes the Director) 

Associate Members:-  3. 

New Members since May 2012:- 1. 

Prospective Members:- 3. 

No. of Resignations:- 4. 

Longevity Members:-   20 years - Cheryl Benson. 

                                            21 years -  Lynn Howells. 

                                                              -  Barb Morris.        

                                            25 years -  Doris Ward. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Rachael Moesses for her ongoing 
assistance for virtually handling the position of Membership Chair in  my 



absence during these last few months.  She has been invaluable, totally reliable 
and I have greatly appreciated all she has done for me and CKC.  

 

 

Ros Lumsdaine. 

Membership Chair 


